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           KIWANIS MEETING OF October 23rd, 2017 
 
Vice President, Anne, led the meeting. Lunch consisted of Pizza, salad 
and bread. We had 10 members and two quests attend the meeting. 
The quests were Michelle, and Kiwanis Lt Governor, John Day. We sang 
Singing In the Rain, Tell me Why and the  Packer Fight Song. Rick, Ann, 
Dal, Michelle, and John Day contributed happy dollars. 
 
Our speaker Tony Walter was unable to attend do to a medical problem. 
Tony has been rescheduled for November 13th. Anne gave a summary 
of lasts weeks meeting at Nicolet school. The club also approved the 
purchase of two additional I-Pads for Autistic children in the Green Bay 
area. We also discussed the possible sale of Apples as a fund raiser. Dal 
is checking with the apple company about the availability of apples. The 
club is also checking into bell ringing for the Salvation Army. 
 
Next weeks,10/30 speaker will be Adrian Tobin from the Young 
Professional Organization. On November 6th our speaker  
will be Major Mueller from the Salvation Army. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


